
Sent: 07 October 2024 14:19 
To: principal@yaraschool.net 
Subject: Appreciation for Ms.Naila's exceptional support for Aaliya. 

Dear ma'am,  

I hope you are doing well. 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the remarkable efforts of Ms. Naila in helping my 
daughter, Aaliya 5B, in her class. Ms. Naila has gone above and beyond to make Aaliya feel safe and 
supported. She has taken extra steps to ensure that Aaliya is comfortable, which has had a positive 
impact on her classroom experience. 

What stands out the most is Ms. Naila’s friendly and nurturing relationship with the children. She not only 
maintains a warm and approachable demeanor but also takes responsibility for the well-being of each and 
every child in her care. I truly appreciate how attentive she has been to Aaliya's needs. 

Ms. Naila’s dedication and kindness have made a significant difference in Aaliya's experience at school, 
and I am very grateful for her support. 

 Thank you for having such a caring and committed teacher like Ms. Naila on your team. 

 Best regards,   

Rehana Rafiq 

  

 


